
 
 

  Trip to Longleat Safari Park - Butterfly Class, Owl Class and Woodpecker Class  

As part of our topics about India, we have planned a class trip to Longleat Safari Park on Tuesday 

24th April 2018. The trip will give the children the opportunity to see different animals from India 

and learn about their features and habitats. (Unfortunately Longleat were unable to accommodate 

us before Easter) 

We will leave school, by coach, at 9.30am and return at 3.30pm. Please make arrangements to 

collect your child at 3.30pm from school (not 3pm). 

We would be grateful if you could give a voluntary contribution of £7 per child towards the cost of 

the coach. As the cost of the trip is very expensive, FOSS have kindly agreed to subsidise the rest 

of the costs (which are a lot).   

Children are to wear their school uniform on the trip, please ensure they are wearing appropriate 

footwear for walking and have a warm, waterproof coat that day. Mrs Browning, our school cook, 

has kindly offered to make packed lunches.  Children in EYFS, Year 1 or Year 2 will get these free 

as part of the Universal Free School meals programme. If any child in Year 3 would like a packed 

lunch they will cost the same as a school meal. All children will need a packed lunch for the day, 

provided by school or home, a snack and a drinks bottle in a suitable backpack that they can carry 

with them. 

Please complete and return the attached permission slip, with your £7 contribution, to the office 

by Tuesday 17th April 2018.  

Kind regards 

Mrs J Waters, Mrs Watkins, Miss Smith and Miss Robinson 

TRIP TO LONGLEAT -  TUESDAY 24th APRIL 2018 

Name of child ________________________ Class _________________________________ 

I give permission for my child to go to Longleat Safari Park on Tuesday 24th April 2018 and 

enclose a £7 contribution towards the cost of the trip.   

I would like to order a packed lunch from the school kitchen       YES    /     NO 

 

Signed ________________________________________________ 
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